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Welcome back 

 

We hope that you somehow missed the awful 

cold and sore throat illness over this 

Christmas break and are ready for the year 

ahead. The children started the week very 

noisily, full of Christmas news, settling as the 

week has progressed. 

 

 

Ofsted Inspection 

 

Hopefully you will have now had the chance to 

read our inspection report which was shared 

with you yesterday. I’m sure you are as 

pleased as we are with the Good overall 

judgement. If you have not had a chance to 

read this report it is now available on our 

website. The report will also be available on 

the Ofsted website from January 18th, next 

week. 

 

Staff 

 

This week we welcomed Mr. Sawyer as our 

year six teacher; year six have made a great 

start to the term. We also welcomed Mrs 

Clarke as the junior cover teacher for when 

the teachers have planning preparation and 

assessment time. Also our additional SENCO 

started, Mrs. Schultz, she will be in touch to 

see a few parents very soon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Club 

 

A couple of parents have asked if the school 

is going to run a Summer Club again this year. 

I can confirm that we will run a club for 

children of this school for the first two  

weeks of the break that is Wednesday, 25th 

July through to Wednesday 8th August. The 

club will be run by our staff Hayley Penfold 

and Diane Hunt who already run our after 

school club. If you are interested in using 

this service please email Mrs. Evans who will 

then share with you the costs and booking 

system so that you are able to ensure your 

childcare is confirmed for that period.  

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

 

This week the class with the best 

attendance was: Squirrels with a fantastic 

97.55% 

Well done!! 

 

 

Headteacher Good Conduct Award 

Eloise year 6 – Cheerfulness and good 

manners  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Golden Children 

 

This week’s Golden Children are 

  

Hedgehogs:  Emily and Edward 

Rabbits: Olivia and Lucas 

Foxes: Jenna and Harriett 

Woodpeckers: Harrison and Abigail 

Owls: Alfie and Oscar 

Squirrels: Edward and Luis 

Moles: Scarlett and Maisy 

  

Please ask us why we are Golden Children  

 

 

Reminder List 

 

Cookery Club, with Mrs Cooper 

There are still spaces for 

Years 5 & Years 6 

 

 

Thank you to all the parents that gave 

generously towards the charity  

‘Crisis for Christmas’;  

This total was £314.00  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

8th February - D.I.S.C.O 

W/b 12th February - Half Term 

1st   March - World Book Day  

9th March - Mums Day  

12th March – Skip to be fit  

15th March – Voice In A Million choir 

15th March – PTA Bingo Night  

20th March – Parents Evening 

22nd March – Parents Evening 

29th March – Easter Egg Hunt 

29th March – Last day of term  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


